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Mariyung Fleet Maintenance 

Facility - Traction Substation

The Mariyung Fleet Maintenance Facility at Kangy Angy is purpose built to service and 

maintain the Mariyung fleet of intercity trains, which will progressively replace the aging V set 

trains across the intercity network. 

UGL Limited operate and maintain the facility on behalf of Transport for NSW and NSW 

TrainLink.   

Upcoming work – Friday 17 to Sunday 19 March 2023 
We will be working from 5pm Friday 17 March to 10pm Sunday 19 March within the 

traction substation, located on Enterprise Drive.  

Work activities will include: 

• Temporary removal of the traction substation roof 

• Installation of electrical equipment into the substation 

• Reinstatement of traction substation roof 

• Minor work within the traction substation building. 

Please see map below for further details of the work area. 

All work will be completed within the existing substation facility site.   

What you may notice 

As the work is being conducted within the site, impacts to the community are expected to be 

minimal, however the following will be managed by the onsite team and any impacts 

minimised as much as possible.   

Noise: Construction noise is expected to be minimal, mainly from mobile crane 
movements and an elevated work platform. 

Traffic:  Construction vehicles will access the site via Enterprise Drive. No traffic 
control measures will be required as the vehicles will be moving into the 
substation premises. Local traffic will be given priority at all times.  

Traction substation work 
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Equipment  

A range of equipment will be used to complete the work, including:  

• Mobile crane 

• Elevated work platform 

• Hand and power tools 

• Generator 

Update on internal site work 

In December 2022, UGL commenced mobilisation works within the facility site to enhance 

the efficiency and capacity of their operations. All work will be completed within the existing 

facility site – there is no change to the site size or what ongoing train maintenance activities 

are completed. 

Throughout January and February 2023, work activities have included site establishment 

and early works for construction of a storage building for materials and a 5th rail track into 

the main building. 

Contact us 

Working closely with the community is important to UGL and Transport for NSW. Please 

contact us via the details below if you have any questions about this work. We appreciate 

your understanding while this is completed.  

For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 

1800 775 465. Residents can contact UGL directly by calling 0428 165 203 or 

emailing kaenquiries@ugllimited.com 

Information about the Mariyung project can be found at transport.nsw.gov.au/projects or by 

calling 1800 684 490 or emailing projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
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